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We must consciously and responsibly start doing our bit today so that every day 
there is greater ENERGY EFFICIENCY, and the planet will be a better place  
for everyone. Among the projects currently being developed by the APV,  
it is worth highlighting the REPLACEMENT OF PUBLIC STREET LIGHTING  
with more efficient equipment, as well as the IMPROVEMENT 
of theAPV’S AIR-CONDITIONING PLANT with the installation  
of variable flow pumps, significantly reducing electricity consumption.

You can put these simple tips into practice, 
which will make all the difference.

• Use energy-saving light bulbs (LEDs), as they consume less energy.

• Avoid leaving the lights on if you are not using them.

• Make sure that mobile phone chargers are not left in the socket.

• Turn off all equipment that you are not using, such as computers, televisions...

• Make the most of natural light in our daily activities  
   and thus prevent the excessive use of artificial light.
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